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This Week..... 
 

We have started our unit on Tradition al 
Rhymes. The children have been learning some 
playground rhymes which may sound familiar to 

you. 

At the beginning of the week we were covering 
our RE topic on how Christianity had spread 
around the world since the time of Jesus. 

In Maths we have been re-visiting fractions 
(halves and quarters) and we have been applying 
that knowledge to measures. The children have 
found this quite challenging and so we shall be 

re-visiting fractions and measures over the 
coming weeks. 
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Next Week.... 

In Maths we will be looking at position, 
direction and time. 

In English we will be looking at and 
adapting traditional rhymes to make 

our own rhymes. 
Dates for your Diary... 

Wednesday 16th May – Year 1 and 2 
trip to Cobble Hey Farm. Please 
remember packed lunches, suitable 
footwear and a coat. Please apply sun 
cream to your child if it is a sunny day. 
Friday 18th May – red, white and blue 

or “wedding attire” in celebration of 
the royal wedding. Suitable for 

completing  
“Lancashire’s Your Mile Your Way” 

 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

Amelia, Mia, Elliot, Harvey-Jake, 
Isaac, Matthew, Florence, Elissa, Kayla 

and Erin. 

Homework 

There is no homework this week. Please keep 
up with the reading and use the questioning 
bookmarks to deepen their understanding of 

what they are reading. 
 
 
 

Apologies to Isaac for missing his name off 
last week’s newsletter. Well done for 

pushing yourself towards excellence in all 
areas of your work. 

 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week – 

Lewis 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Isabella for excellent setting out in 

Maths. 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Love – Kayla 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 
newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  


